

## EASTERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY

Serving Kentuckians Since 1906

University Development

521 Lancaster Ave., CPO 19A Richmond, Kentucky 40475 (859) 622-8668 Fax (859) 622-5901 giving@eku.edu

September 2, 2010

Kentucky High School Athletic Association 2280 Executive Drive Lexington, KY 40505

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of Eastern Kentucky University, thank you for your organization's contribution of \$150.00 to the Coach Tim Cahill Memorial Fund. Especially grateful are students like Danielle, a junior Middle Grade Education major from Central Kentucky. Danielle aspires to become an 8th Grade Algebra Teacher, and because of the support from donors like you, she has access to one of the best education programs in the state.

"If it weren't for the scholarships offered by Eastern, college wouldn't have been an option for me, and neither would my dream of becoming a teacher. I am so grateful for Eastern's generous donors, who have made my college experience possible."

Danielle '12

Students like Danielle will take their education beyond college and impact our communities as they take leadership roles in areas such as education, healthcare, homeland security, the environment, and economics, among others. With your donation, Eastern is able to keep a quality education within reach and provide the best possible learning experience for more than 15,000 talented students in <u>all</u> academic areas at Eastern. Thank you, again, for your organization's generosity and for making a difference!

Sincerely,

Elise Gillespie Russell '06

Elise H. Russell

Director of Annual Giving

\*This letter serves as your organization's official receipt and substantiation of your gift, and is sufficient for tax reporting purposes. Eastern Kentucky University did not provide any goods or services to you for the above stated contribution.

